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From:  

Sent: Wednesday, January 12, 2022 9:24 AM 

To: Richardson, Bonnie <bonnie_richardson@tempe.gov> 

Subject: Adaptive Street Use 

Hi Bonnie, 

Thank you for giving the presentation last night at the DRC study session. We ran out of time but I did have a few 

questions/comments. 

 
1. I really loved the sheep as well! Would love to see something like that implemented in neighborhood 

street closures or in the downtown core. 

2. I am a fan of the crosswalk art to not only build character within our city but to draw attention to the 

crosswalk for motorists and hopefully for pedestrians, as well, to encourage use of them. 

3. How does the new street car affect closures in downtown Tempe? As a resident, I would like to see Mill Avenue 

closed down to vehicle traffic more often to promote festivals and walking in the downtown area. I assume the 

street car will limit or prohibit this. 

4. Has there been studies done for a possible multi-use (ped/bike) for sidewalk easement along Mill Avenue 

between University to Broadway? It seems unreasonable that that section of road does not have bike lane 

protection. 

Thank you! 

Sent: Tuesday, February 01, 2022 9:39 AM 

To: Richardson, Bonnie <bonnie_richardson@tempe.gov> 

Subject: Hello-community input 

Hello, Bonnie- I hope you are well. I am a resident of south Tempe and teach at ASU. I really enjoy what Tempe has to offer and got to watch some 

of your presentation related to street design ideas. 

 
Just want to offer a quick idea and input. I lived in Guadalajara for a bit and in Austin, TX and I am always into the cities that build a sense of 

community, center the arts, and have a very noticeable "vibe." One idea that comes to mind from my time in Guadalajara, is how they used one of 

its streets (I believe it was called Chapultepec) to use the in-between part of road (called the median, I guess?) to have movie nights (pop up 

screens) and they used the area around it to host vendors---they sold food and all sorts of other stuff. This really created a walkable space to bring 

families out and live music was supported and centered at the local restaurants and on the street. I think Tempe is suited perfectly for something 

like this. I wonder about how cool it would be to create these community zones of arts and street food regionally in the city of Tempe. 

 
I know events do take place in the city. As I am sure you agree, I think designing the streets for community and connectedness (AND SUPPORTING 

BUSINESS EFFORTS) vs just mobility and efficiency really brings a town to life. 

 
Anyhow, thanks for reading my email. Wishing you the best with this project. 

Best, 

mailto:bonnie_richardson@tempe.gov
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